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INFORMATION BULLETIN 
 

Bulletin #: I2021-002 

Date:  Jan. 7, 2021 

To: Ontario Soccer; District Membership, ORA and Associate Members 

CC:  Ontario Soccer Board of Directors, Staff 

From:  Johnny Misley, Chief Executive Officer   

Subject:  Government of Ontario extends Lockdown Period in Northern Ontario 

 
Ontario Soccer, in consultation with Canada Soccer and the Government of Ontario, continues to 
monitor the most recent developments surrounding the Coronavirus (COVID-19) pandemic, the 
resulting public health crisis and Ontario Soccer’s Return to Play Plan.  
 
The Government of Ontario announced today that it has extended the Lockdown for the Public Health 
Units in Northern Ontario until at least January 23, 2021.    
 
All other regions in Ontario will remain in Lockdown until at least January 23, 2021 as well.   
 
The Government of Ontario will determine if it is safe to lift any restrictions, or if they need to be 
extended at that time.  
 
These restrictions are greater than the previous Government of Ontario Framework and the Province 
has made specific changes to the rules for outdoor recreational facilities and team sports. 
 
As a result, all in-person soccer activities remain suspended until further notice.  
 
Ontario Soccer will continue to update the membership as further changes are made.  
 
Ontario Soccer requests that all member organizations ensure they know which Public Health Unit 
they are located in. Click here to find your Public Health Unit. 
 
Member organizations are encouraged to stay in contact with their local Public Health Unit and 
Municipality during this period.  
 
How do I stay connected to Ontario Soccer?  
 

https://news.ontario.ca/en/release/59890/ontario-extends-teacher-led-online-learning-until-january-25-to-keep-students-and-staff-safe-in-sout
https://www.ontario.ca/page/covid-19-response-framework-keeping-ontario-safe-and-open#lockdown
https://www.phdapps.health.gov.on.ca/PHULocator/
http://www.health.gov.on.ca/en/common/system/services/phu/locations.aspx
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For further information please refer to the latest bulletins on the COVID-19 Updates page, which has 
all the latest information from Ontario Soccer, as well as resources for your members. Please 
consider placing a dedicated link to the COVID-19 Updates on the homepage on your website.  
 
If you have not subscribed to our weekly e-Newsletter, Subscribe to INSIDE THE 18. Follow us on 
Twitter, Facebook, Instagram and YouTube.  
 
If you have any questions, please contact Patty Forbes, Director, Administration.  
 
 
 
 

https://www.ontariosoccer.net/page/show/5697170-covid-19-updates
https://www.ontariosoccer.net/page/show/5697170-covid-19-updates
https://www.ontariosoccer.net/newsletter
https://twitter.com/OntarioIsSoccer
https://www.facebook.com/OntarioIsSoccer/
https://www.instagram.com/ontario_soccer
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCQWRAQWjOj39SyyiSEmSiPA
mailto:pforbes@ontariosoccer.net

